
SCMA to visit Qianhai

     The Secretary for Constitutional and Mainland Affairs, Mr Patrick Nip,
will visit Qianhai tomorrow afternoon (August 29). He will tour some Hong
Kong enterprises and view the latest developments of Qianhai.

     He will also meet with officials of the Shenzhen Municipal Government
and the Qianhai Management Authority to exchange views on matters relating to
co-operation between Hong Kong and Qianhai.

     Mr Nip will return to Hong Kong in the evening of the same day.
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